Email invite for supporters 

Email subject: Invitation to celebrate International Domestic Workers Day and attend parliamentary drop in session – Wednesday 14 June 2023  

{YOUR FULL ADDRESS}
{YOUR POSTCODE}
{DATE}

Dear {MP NAME},
Celebrating International Domestic Workers Day, parliamentary drop in session hosted by Bell Riberio Addy MP 
Every year, on June 16th, there is a worldwide celebration of International Domestic Workers Day. This day marks the anniversary of the International Labour Organisation adopting Convention No. 189 which sets out minimum labour rights for millions of migrant domestic workers globally. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I support migrant domestic workers and their demands to be protected at work and their rights enshrined in legislation. As your constituent, I would like to invite you to attend a parliamentary drop in session at Westminster, where you can speak direct with migrant domestic workers and charities Kalayaan and The Voice of Domestic Workers, and learn about why the UK has yet to ratify Convention 189 and why we must do so urgently if we are to remain world leaders in combatting violence at work and preventing abuse deteriorating to the point of slavery. 
The session will take place in Room R at Portcullis House on Wednesday 14 June 2023 from 12-2pm. There will be a small exhibition as well as a photo opportunity in which you can pledge to support migrant domestic workers in their call to be protected at work. 
I do hope you can drop in and would be grateful if you can confirm your attendance. 
Yours sincerely, 

{NAME} 
 

